
 ARMY COLLEGE OF NURSING JALANDHAR CANTT 

REPORT ON ANTI RAGGING WEEK 

 

Date: - 12-08-24 to 18-08-24 

Venue: - ACN Campus 

In pursuance of the circular released by the University Grants Commission dated August 8, 2024. The Army 

College of Nursing, known for its strict no-tolerance policy against ragging observed the Anti-Ragging Day 

on August 12, 2024, followed by Anti-Ragging Week from 12th August to 18th August, 2024. This initiative 

was one of the endeavour to increase awareness against ragging and promote positive interaction amongst the 

students. Thus, the Army College of nursing joining hands with the UGC organized following activities:- 

DAY 1 ACTIVITY: An informative lecture was delivered to the students outlining the guidelines set by the 

University Grants Commission (UGC) on anti-ragging. The session emphasized the importance of maintaining 

a harassment-free environment and the legal consequences of engaging in or condoning ragging 

DAY 2 ACTIVITY: B.Sc Nursing students from the second semester participated in a poster-making event. 

They created informative and creative posters based on the anti-ragging theme, which were displayed around 

the college premises and on social media to raise awareness and educate their peers.  

DAY 3 ACTIVITY: Students from the B.Sc Nursing sixth semester produced four informative reels on anti-

ragging. These reels, which highlighted key messages and prevention tips, were uploaded to the college social 

media page to reach a broader audience and enhance awareness. 

DAY 4 ACTIVITY: A selfie stand corner was set up by the B.Sc Nursing fourth-semester students. This 

interactive setup encouraged students to take selfies with anti-ragging messages, thereby fostering engagement 

and spreading awareness through social media. 

DAY 5 ACTIVITY: The final activity involved B.Sc Nursing fourth-year students uploading videos to 

YouTube focused on ragging prevention. These videos aimed to educate viewers and create a broader impact 

by reaching out to the wider community. 

In conclusion, the Anti- Ragging Committee and its members scrutinized the posters made by students and 

encouraged everyone to follow the guidelines of UGC on Anti-Ragging. 

Impact: 

The campaign successfully reached a broad audience, sparking conversations and raising awareness about 

ragging. The high level of interaction and positive feedback from the social media audience underscored the 

effectiveness of using digital platforms for advocacy. 

The week concluded with a renewed commitment from the college community to uphold the values of respect 

and inclusivity. The success of the social media campaign demonstrated the power of student-led initiatives 

in driving meaningful change. 

 



   

   

 

 

 


